
 

June 2024 

 

Dear families 

 

Kitchen upgrade 

As part of modernising the building, our kitchen will be upgraded this summer.  The upgrade will ensure that the kitchen is much more 
efficient and improve sustainability.  In order for the work to be completed before students return after the summer holidays, the 
builders must begin on Monday 24 June. 

Our canteen will still be functional and there will be an alternative provision for food.  We will be supported by the use of the nearby 
kitchens at our Dixons Sixth Form Academy.  This will mean that we will still be able to provide food, including hot food, for students 
from Monday 24 June until our last day, Thursday 18 July. 

We will be able to offer the following: 

• Breakfast: cereal and fresh fruit 

• Break: flapjacks, cereal bars and fruit 

• Lunch: selection of sandwiches and wraps, plus hot options on a rotating basis (chicken paninis, jacket potatoes, chicken 
burgers, pasta & sauce and chicken biryani) 

Once the menu for this period is confirmed, a copy of it will be shared with you and accessible on our website.  Thank you for your 
continued support, and we appreciate your cooperation as we embark on this exciting phase of development to our academy. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

Mr R Mohammed  

Principal 

 


